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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 31st January 2022 

Year 4 

Maths – This week we will continue our fractions work.  The children will continue to use 

the sentence: If …….. is the whole, then ………. is part of the whole.   

English – Having completed and checked our explanation texts, the children will start 

instruction writing.   Class spellings will be tested on Friday.  The children have a copy of the 

spelling words in their homework folders: 

mail 

male 

main 

mane 

meat 

meet 

medal 

meddle 

missed 

mist 

peace 

piece 

naughty  

notice  

occasion  

occasionally  

often 

Foundation – The children will complete an investigation to see how far different sounds 

travel. This will also involve Maths and measuring.  We will draw our Anglos Saxon topic to a 

close and begin our Rivers topic.  We had to put our bee making on hold this week as Mrs 

Brown was supporting Year 2, we are hoping to make our bees this week – thank you for all 

the newspapers! 

Homework 

Maths homework should be handed in with reading logs and reading books on Wednesday.   

Finally  

Year 2 traditionally take part in the Windsor Schools’ Dance Festival, however, the current 

Year 4 missed out on this opportunity because of Covid.  As I have a class of very keen 

dancers, it has been agreed that Year 4 will represent Trinity at the dance festival.  We will 

begin our preparations after half term as part of our PE and Music lessons.  The date for the 

festival is Tuesday 5th April.  It is hoped that parents will be invited to the festival, which will 

take place during the afternoon at Windsor Boys’ School.  Dates and times are yet to be 

confirmed but I wanted to give you the date to pencil on the calendar.  Also, I will be in 

touch about costumes.  The children will all wear a t-shirt that I will purchase, there will be a 

small cost for the t-shirt.  Having, mentioned the dance festival to the children today, they 

are all very excited!    Kind Regards,   Mrs Helen Dewar 


